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Monday 21st November 2022 
 

Dear parents/carers  
 
GET CAUGHT READING - PARENT READING DROP IN SESSIONS 
 
On Wednesday 30th November, we are inviting parents into school to join their child in class to read 
with them. This is for all year groups. 
  
During this session, you will have the chance to read with your child/children, look at their reading 
targets and year expectations and ask teachers any questions. 
 
This session will run from 8:45am until 9:15am and will take place in your child’s classroom.  If you 
could make your way into school via the school office so we can get you signed in. 
 
If you have other children in other classes, you will be able to move around classrooms.  
 
We are looking into purchasing some new items for our school library from our PTA funds however, 
our school librarians have also suggested a cake sale during this time to help raise some extra funds. 
This will be held in the school hall enabling you to purchase cakes before you leave.  
 
We hope you are able to join us and look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss Dunning and Mrs Griffiths 
Literacy co-ordinators 
Federation of Hanbury’s Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 
 
 
 
 


